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Wilson House Closed for Repairs February 18 – March 26, 2014 
 
The Boyhood Home of President Woodrow Wilson is undergoing plaster repairs and other 
preservation work and will be closed to the public from February 18 through March 26, 2014.  
No tours of the museum will be given during this time.  For an update on progress visit 
www.wilsonboyhoodhome.org. 
 
The Boyhood Home of President Woodrow Wilson, a National Historic Landmark, is located at 
419 Seventh Street in downtown Augusta, Georgia.  It is owned and operated by Historic 
Augusta, Inc. as a house museum and tourist attraction.  Guided tours are normally offered 
Thursdays through Saturdays on the hour from 10 am until 4 pm.   
 
For more information, contact Historic Augusta at 706-724-0436. 
 
 


